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B A 

  2019 Pistol & Trap Shoot - Cedar Rapids, IA 
June 14-16 

The First Team Ever To Represent The Iowa Chapter!   

From left to right:  Scott MillerðMember and Sports Director, Melanie Sickels-Associate Member, Kim Gould-Executive  

Director and Associate Member, Tammy Jonesï National PVAVice President Liaison , Oscar Ballard-Member and Kenny 

Lloyd-Member, Vice President and National Director.  

Kim Gould, Kenny Lloyd, Scott Miller, Unknown Volunteer Scorer, Melanie Sickels, and Oscar Ballard. 
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A Message From The President  

Jon R. Schneider  

I thought some of our members would be interested and would qualify for this. The 

lingering and continuing effects of Agent Orange on our nationôs veterans keeps  

extending to new branches of the service.  Please review the following news       

release and if you feel you qualify or fall into this category of veterans, please   

contact your local National Service Officer at 515-323-7544. 

JRS 

BACK TALK  
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From the Desk of the National Director  

Kenny Lloyd  

2019 Paralyzed Veterans of America Convention 

 

This yearôs 2019 National Convention was held in Aurora, Colorado. The weather was good but we never seem to 

get enough time to spend outside anyhow. As usual, we heard the reports from the Executive Committee, other 

committees and National staff. We were all given time to ask questions at the time of the reports. These are the 

resolutions passed by the Board of Directors this year: Chapter National Director Missing a Meeting or Vote,    Re-

moval of Bowel and Bladder from PVA Medical Requirements, Authority to Change Budgeted Program  

Expenditures, CHL invited to Spoke Visits, Revised Categories for the John M. Price Most Outstanding Award, 

BOD Voting Requirement for Deficit Budget, Chapter Email Marketing Usage, PVA Chapter Library  

Requirements, Staff Changes to PVA Program Policy Manual, Major Funding of New Grants within PVA  

Research Foundation, VAôs Bowel and Bladder Program, Women Veterans Health Committee as a Standing  

Committee, PVA Membership Documentation.  

 

The elections were held at convention for our Executive Committee. Here are the results: 

President is David Zurfluh; Senior Vice President is Charles Brown; Vice President's are Hack Albertson, Tammy 

Jones, Robert Thomas, Ken Ness; Treasurer is Tom Wheaton  and Secretary is  Marcus Murray. 

 

On Friday night after Convention, the awards banquet was held. The highest award, which is the Speedy Award, 

was given to Jim Russell.  Jim is the National Director from the Cal-Diego Chapter. Jim could not be present at this 

Convention because of some health problems but we wish Jim well and hope he has a speedy recovery.     


